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Christmas Cracker Joke: What does Father Christmas suffer from if he gets stuck in a chimney? Claustrophobia!  

The Information Centre team extend 
an invitation to all students to come 
and visit the book fair that is on until 
Monday 18th December.  

Choose from a great collection of ex-
citing new fiction books , diaries, note-
books and much more! Scan the QR 
code to pay for your books online. 

National Online Safety: Smart Watches 

Wearable tech is increasingly big business. More than 170 million smartwatches were sold globally in 2022, for example, with 

Apple biting off the largest chunk of the market (26% - some distance ahead of Samsung, in second with 9%). That's partly 

because they have more than 21,000 apps available for their devices, allowing users to customise their smartwatch experi-

ence. 

Both Apple and Samsung’s products, lean towards the higher spec end of the market – usually with price tags to match. Sourc-

ing a less expensive alternative, however, often also means inferior safety features to protect young wearers. On page 2, you'll 

find tips on a number of potential risks such as location tracking, causing distractions at school and the danger of theft. 

  Which Week? 
This Week: Monday 11th Dec (Week 1)

Next Week: Monday 18th Dec (Week 2) 

Applications for Sixth Form can be accessed via the following link: https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/sixth-form/apply-online/ 

Inside Kingshurst 
All Aboard The TGA Express 

It truly starts to feel a lot more like Christmas when the Acade-
my’s festive production appears on the calendar. 

Last year’s “A Christmas Carol” was fantastic, and this year, the 
Performing Arts team are set to take us on a journey via “The 
TGA Express”. 

Anyone wishing to come ‘aboard’ will need to purchase a ticket 
for Thursday evening and arrive for 5pm, in time for a prompt 
5.30pm start. Refreshment will be available to purchase prior 
to the start and will all take place in the Drama Studio. 

Guests will be able to enter the Academy site via the gates by 
th e D block playground area and enter the main building via 
the Student Foyer. 

Please contact Mr Venson for more details via the following 
email address (bvenson@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk). 

Every Little 
Helps Our 

Community  
As we enter the final full 
week of collecting do-
nations for the North 
Solihull Foodbank, we thank all of the families who have already donated 
so generously for to the Foodbank.  

A collection box will remain in both, the Dining Area and Main Recep-
tion for any student drop of a can of baked bean or bag of pasta at a 
convenient point in their day.  

Every donation helps our local community. 

Once again, items needed by the foodbank include: Long life milk, tea, 
coffee, juice or squash, rice pudding, tinned fruit, tinned meat, tinned 
soup, pasta sauce, toiletries, toothpaste. 
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